12th June, 1913,

Dear Dr RBdkina,

The fiming oI the Hygiene stove was approved
by the Fremises Commitiee 2t the estimated cost of £21,
and the ¥inance Commitise will have this estimate before
them at their meeting on June 2Cth. I do not enmbpdetpate
that any objection will ke taken to the recommendation.

Yours very truly,

Secrstary of Council.




